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LET’S KEEP THE DIKE 
 
 
 

 We can be glad now that 
somebody knew enough to say no to the 
idea advanced a year or so ago, of 
grading down the dike at the Fairhaven 
avenue crossing. Burlington would still 
be drying out, instead of being 
practically the only town in the valley 
that did not get its feet wet. Dikes may 
be eyesores and nuisances to drive over, 
but they are mighty handy when the 
water comes a-rolling.   
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